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CAL PROP 65 Policy Statement 

 

Entrepix Inc. is committed to providing our customers with the highest quality products. 
Additionally, we support the responsible reporting of toxic chemicals throughout our global 
supply chain.  

Cal Prop 65: The California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, commonly 
referred to as “Proposition 65”, is a right-to-know law that is unique to the State of California. 
The goal of “Prop 65” is to ensure that individuals in the State of California are informed about 
possible exposure to chemicals known to the State of California to cause cancer and/or 
reproductive toxicity. Under the law, the California Office of Environmental Health Hazard 
Assessment (“OEHHA”) is tasked with maintaining a list of chemicals and updating the list 
annually.  
 
To date, there are over 900 chemicals listed by OEHHA, which list can be found 
at https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list. Historically, only manufacturers of 
end products had an obligation to notify Californians about significant amounts of chemicals in 
the products they purchase for their homes or workplaces. In late 2016, OEHHA adopted new 
regulations that went into effect on August 30, 2018. Proposition 65 now applies to suppliers of 
components used in end products to ensure that information about chemicals used in the 
components is communicated to Californians who might encounter the chemicals during the 
development, manufacture, or use of the end products.  
 
To comply with Prop 65, Entrepix acknowledges that we as suppliers shall provide a “clear and 
reasonable” warning for listed chemicals unless exposure is low enough to pose “no significant 
risk” of cancer or is significantly below levels observed to cause birth defects or other 
reproductive harm. (A Prop 65 warning does not necessarily mean a product is in violation of 
any product-safety standards or requirements). 
 
Entrepix recognizes this initiative may require additional time and effort on the part of our 
suppliers and we appreciate their ongoing support in this important effort.   

 

Inquiries relating to the Entrepix CAL PROP 65 policy may be directed to Engineering@Entrepix.com 
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